
Caravan Parks - Long-Term Residents 

Ms FINLAY question to MINISTER for SMALL BUSINESS and CONSUMER AFFAIRS 

There is no doubt that reform is needed in caravan parks with long-term residents, as 
both proponents and residents are calling for reform as a matter of urgency. Tasmania is 
the only state not to have legislation to regulate tourist parks. Will you make interim 
regulations to allow for repairs on dwellings and for the ability to sell dwellings until 
such time that you complete the much-needed reforms? Will you consider requiring 
mandatory Working with Vulnerable People registration for workers in tourist parks, the 
management and workers who, as an example, directly engage with elderly long-stay 
residents? 


